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Thank you, Mr. Chair. 

 

I listened carefully to the statements delivered by my esteemed colleagues from Azerbaijan as 

well as from the Russian Federation.  I also wish to note the January 11 press release from 

ODIHR that was cited in both of their statements.  I wish to inform the chair as well as our 

two colleagues that I will communicate these views to Washington and would reserve the 

right of reply to this issue at a later date. 

 

Thank you very much. 
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